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May 22, 2024 

 

SCHOOLS OUT FOR SUMMER 
Have a super summer everyone.  Thank you for a very productive school year.  I love HCS! 

 

Board of Education Goals 

At the May 13, 2024 Board Meeting, I shared the Evidence of Effort report on how the district did toward 

accomplishing the adopted goals (September 18, 2023).  If you are interested in viewing this report please click 

on the following link:   https://www.hartlandschools.us/documents/Board-of-Education/Board-Goals-

Update/2023-2024-BOARD-Goals-Evidence-of-Effort.pdf.   

Thank you, students, parents, staff and community, for your continued support of our school district.    

 

HHS Auto Teacher Recognized 

Hartland High School Auto Teacher, Daniel Trahey was recognized recently.  Please click on the this link to 

learn more: 

https://www.thelascopress.com/2024/05/in-michigan-its-teacher-appreciation-month-say-thanks/  

 

Military Send off for HCS Graduates: 

The American Legion Military Send Off for the Class of 2024 was held on Saturday at the post in Howell. Will 

Darish (Army), Connor Watters (Air Force), Noah Flores (Navy ROTC), and Nathan Horst (Army ROTC) took 

an oath of service that their friends and family were able to witness. They received advice from veterans and 

were given military gifts. Thank you for choosing to serve our country. 

 

 
 

FREE Summer Camp for 8th and 9th Graders 

Please see the Summer on the Move flyer attached at the end of this update.  This camp is designed to introduce 

students to college and career planning.  
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Salvation Army Summer Lunch Bunch Program Announced 

Please see the complete flyer at the end of this update. 

 

 
 

Respectfully, 

 
Chuck Hughes 

 

“Don’t wait for things to get better.  Life will always be complicated.  

 Learn to be happy right now, otherwise you’ll run out of time.” 

Unknown 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 
 



 


